
A Three-Day Workshop on Cybersecurity  

In order to make everyone Cyber secure, NIIT Foundation conducted a three-

day workshop for the students of BBA, BCA, B.Com (Hons) and M.Com from 

24-26 March 2022 and subsequently for the students of B.com, B.A., and B.Sc. 

from 14th April 2022 . Total 300 students attended the workshop. The 

workshop aimed at creating awareness among students regarding safeguarding 

and protecting, confidential and important data from hackers. The speaker Mr. 

Kartik Bhardwaj elaborated on the illegal and legal practices in cyber world. In 

the end he shared useful tips for guarding the device by downloading security 

updates from the system.  

 


